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May 13, 2013

Mr. Christopher Morse

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division

Federal Election Commission

999 E Street, NW

Washington, DC 20463

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00035618
REFERENCE: 30 DAY POST-GENERAL REPORT (10/18/2012 - 11/26/2012)
Dear Mr. Morse:

This statement is in response to the Commission's letter dated April 9, 2013. The Commission requested additional
information on three items.

1.The Commission requested corrective action for three contributions on Schedule A of our report, which appear to
exceed contribution limits. In the case of Mr. Mark Holden, these contributions are actually by two different

individuals. On the Committee's 2012 August Monthly report, both were mistakenly reported with the same address. The
Committee has amended our 2012 August Monthly report to reflect the correct information. In the cases of Mrs. Joyce H.
Inatome and Robert Yellowlees, the contributions have been refunded through the JFC from which they were received by
our

Committee and adjusting memo entries will be disclosed by our Committee after the JFC's next distribution.

2.The Commission requested clarification for two contributions on Schedule A of our report, which appear to be from
corporations. Our Committee has safeguards in place to ensure that contributions are made only by eligible donors.
3.The Commission requested clarification for a contribution on Schedule A or our report from an individual who has a
mailing address outside of the United States. Our Committee has safeguards in place to ensure that contributions are
made only by eligible donors.

This should answer the Commission's inquiry.
Sincerely,

Mark Snelling
Treasurer




